
From: LYNN MATH  

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2015 8:39 AM 

To: Tolbert, Chris (CI-StPaul) 

Cc: Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: variance 

 

Dear Chris Tolbert, 

I do not want the  planned variance for the old US bank sight, it is just too big, It would block all the sun 

from our homes on Norfolk. If the variance goes though people will believe that Johnson Brothers 

money talks more the the people. 

Lynda Mathison 

XXXX Norfolk 


